
INT. CAR - DRIVING - DAY

ONE drives while TWO looks out the window.

ONE
I'm glad you were able to come to the 
concert with me.

TWO
Hey, I appreciate the ride.

ONE
So have you been into them long?

TWO
The band?

ONE
Yeah.

TWO
They played at my college senior year.

ONE
Wow.

TWO
Yeah. But like an asshole I didn't go. No 
one had heard of them and I'm pretty sure 
I had a date that night with a bottle of 
Jack. So... priorities.

ONE
Yeah, I hear ya. That's cool.

TWO
The next year someone gave me a copy of 
their album. About 20 minutes into my 
first listen I pretty much decided they 
were my new favorite band. Fuck me. All 
of a sudden they're playing arenas. And I 
could have seen them in my fucking school 
cafeteria.

ONE
That sucks.

TWO
Yep. But I've more than made up for it 
since.

ONE
You've seen them a lot.
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TWO
Every chance I can. You?

ONE
Oh, this is my first time. Yeah, I heard 
some of the guys from work talking about 
it so I figured it'd be cool.

TWO
That's cool. Hope you like them.

ONE
Yeah, my tastes are sometimes maybe a 
little too avant-garde for the 
mainstream. 

TWO
Wow. That's cool. I bet the chicks dig 
that.

ONE
I don't think they appreciate it.

TWO
Well, that happens.

ONE
Yeah. I went over to the Leaf with 
everyone after work the other night. And 
Stacy told me my breath smells like 
vomit. Does my breath smell like vomit?

Oh it does. At least when he drinks.

TWO
It doesn't smell bad right now.

ONE
Yeah, I figured she was just being a 
bitch.

TWO
Women, right?

ONE
Yeah, man.
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